
March 22, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: DO NOT REDOCKET UE-210131 Advice 21-01—Schedule 119—Residential

 

COVID-19 Bill Payment Assistance Program—Optional for Qualifying Customers 

On February 24, 2021, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted 
proposed Schedule 119, Residential COVID-19 Bill Payment Assistance Program—Optional for 
Qualifying Customers.  In response to follow-up discussions with Staff of the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission, PacifiCorp is revising language in the description of 
the Automatic Grants and Arrearage Forgiveness Grants to clarify that customers may reapply as 
long as the per customer annual maximum amount has not been reached and funding is available. 

For the ease of review, PacifiCorp is including a redlined version of the revised tariff sheet. 

Please direct inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

            /s/             . 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com
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